AAFDA caseworkers have been providing
specialist help for families facing these reviews
since they became law in April 2011. With expert
knowledge of domestic abuse, they have all
been trained to be chairs of Domestic Homicide
Reviews. They know how a review should be
conducted.

AAFDA is a member of the national panel that
decides if a Domestic Homicide Review is of
an acceptable standard and can be published.
AAFDA’s Chief Executive is an appointed
‘reader’, which means that he provides expert
assessments of reviews to this national panel.

The Chief Executive of AAFDA instigated the
Pemberton Homicide Review, described as a
“gold standard” by one expert. This review was
a pilot for the Domestic Homicide Reviews that
followed.

Some reasons why you may wish to
contribute to the review:

® Your input can help the reviewers see the
tragedy through the eyes of the victim, their
family and friends. This can help them to
make the best recommendations.

® You may know of attempts your family
member made to get help from organisations;
those carrying out the review could be
unaware of these.

® Many families say they want to help prevent
similar tragedies occurring. Your contribution
may help officials to gain a complete
understanding of what happened, so giving
them the best opportunity to help other
victims.

www.aafda.org.uk

If you wish to find out more about how
AAFDA can help you, please do get in touch

PO Box 3636, Swindon, SN3 9BG
T: 07768 386922

W: www.aafda.org.uk

E: info@aafda.org.uk
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SPECIALIST HELP FOR
FAMILIES WITH
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AAFDA, helping the victim’s
voice to be heard






